
 
Response from K. Tipler 

 
 
“The planning points outlined in section 2.4 to 2.8 of the government policy document are 
basically saying that more land that is suitable should be freed up for housing and business 
use. Rochford council should consider a review of all existing areas that are not used or are 
unsuitable for agricultural use along corridors such as the A127 whether they are in 
designated green belt corridors or not, as development in some of these places would make 
very little environmental impact and probably enhance job creation and increase housing 
stock without encroaching on true agricultural and forestry areas.” 
 
 


